
Good Morning, 
 
Thanks for taking suggestions to the flight plan at Centennial Airport and working to get the 
loudest jets banned there.   
 
I look south at the airport from my condo window in Denver Tech Center.  I and my neighbors 
are amazed at how low some of the jets and helicopters come over our building which is south of 
I-225 and east of I-25.  Our belief is that they are to stay over Cherry Creek Dam until they are 
north of I-225 on take off.  Also our belief is that they are not to turn south until they have gone 
east to Cherry Creek Dam. 
 
Noise is not such a problem by the time they are out here on take off.  The prop planes are louder 
at this point than the jets. 
 
Anything you can do to help keep them on a flight path that does not come directly over Denver 
Tech Center would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank You 
Kenneth Frick 
8100 E Union Ave Unit 2202 
Denver, CO 80237 


